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      Burscough Village Primary School

      Colburne Close, Burscough, Ormskirk, Lancashire L40 4LB

     Tel: 01704 895 403       Fax: 01704 895 946

      Headteacher: Miss Anna Smith

6th May 2021
Dear Colleague,   

Thank you for the interest you have shown in our advertisement for the position of KS1 class teacher at Burscough Village Primary School.  

We believe that everyone is unique and has special talents which we foster within an enriched and exciting curriculum. Educational experiences should be real, creative, interactive, challenging and specific to individual needs. We are looking for a practitioner to strengthen our team by inspiring and supporting children, parents, staff and the whole school community in order for them to fulfil their aspirations. 

We continuously work hard to improve our school to provide the best education and opportunities for our children. We were proud to be graded as ‘Good’ in all areas during our most recent Ofsted inspection. The candidate must be highly motivated and driven to ensure standards are maintained and developments are made with school improvement targets. 

This is an exciting opportunity for an experienced Year 1 class teacher. We would like you to create a stimulating learning environment to celebrate achievements, support the curriculum and meet the needs of the children in the class. We believe the Year 1 classroom should have continuous provision, building on the Outstanding practice in Nursery and Reception. The candidate should be able to deliver excellent phonics lessons and encourage the children to apply this knowledge through the whole curriculum.  

The teacher should also be able to lead two foundations subjects in school. We are flexible in our roles so please write which areas you think you could develop  This is an opportunity to gain experience in subject leadership. The teacher must be very committed, enthusiastic and show great initiative. We encourage our children to have a true love of learning so we are looking for a teacher who can provide that ‘wow’ factor. They should also be able to make a positive contribution to the wider life of Burscough Village Primary School.

The governing body is thorough in its approach to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of our children. The post will be subject to DBS enhanced clearance. 

In addition to the information enclosed we recommend that you visit the school website which provides a flavour of the school. If you would like to visit our school, please ring the school office.  We hope that this will give you an indication of the scope and range of opportunities that the post offers.

We look forward to hearing from you and receiving your application by 9.00 am on the closing date on Thursday 20th May 2021. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss A Smith 

Headteacher

